
MAKE-UP CLASSES  

Students enrolled in any recreational class will be offered a Make-Up Token for an absence or absences 

for general reasons and if proper advanced notice is given of the absence. Absences must be called in (or 

leave a voicemail) or email sent, before student's class time. Please visit our websites for current office 

hours. Upon notification of absence, a token will be placed on the student’s record to be used at a 

future Open Practice. Tokens do not expire and can be used in future schedules if student is actively 

enrolled at that time. Advanced registration through our office is REQUIRED for ALL open practice make-

ups (online registration is not available). To maximize learning, we strongly recommend you attend your 

regular class each week, except when you are sick, we encourage you to stay home. Make-ups are a 

courtesy we offer and are limited to space availability. Please contact us for any extenuating 

circumstances that require multiple make-up options.  PLEASE NOTE: Make-ups are not reschedulable if 

cancelled and tokens will not be replaced on student’s record. 

Make-Up Open Practices are usually held Fridays (1 or 2) and/or Saturdays (1 or 2) each month*.  A list 

of practice dates and times can be found on our Customer Portal News’ monthly Newsletter or on our 

websites, omahagymnastics.com or kidsbodyshop.com.  A Coach/Instructor will supervise this activity, 

however, there will be no instruction during this time. This activity will be for actively enrolled students 

only, and other siblings or friends are not eligible to attend. As in our regularly scheduled classes, 

parents are welcome to view from the lobby area or leave the facility. If leaving the facility you must 

sign-out on the sign-out sheet located on the lobby desk just in case are staff needs to get in touch with 

you.  Students enrolled in Gym Tots, however, will be required to have one parent participate with their 

tot.    

 


